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INMEMORIAM 

ALAN P. MERRIAM 

I very much regret to announce that Alan P. Merriam 
was on the plane that crashed at Warsaw Airport on Friday, 
March 14,1980. 

Alan Merriam came to Indiana University in 1962, soon 
after the founding of the African Studies Program. From 
that time on, he played a direct and important role in the 
Program's growth and development. He was always vitally 
concerned about its students and faculty and about its 
stature and intellectual direction. 

Alan Merriam was a colleague with strong convictions 
and with an unshakeable dedication to the principles he 
believed in. I will miss his invaluable advice and guidance. 
His national and international reputation as a scholar and 
the generation of students who have studied with him and 
whom he has influenced will remain his major legacy. 

On behalf of the African Studies Program I extend 
deepest sympathy to Valerie Merriam and to his family. 

Patrick O'Meara 
Director 

African Studies Program 
Indiana University 
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